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Waller, Scott

From: Vickie Taylor (ADC) [Vickie. Taylor@arkansas.gov]

Sent:  Friday, May 07, 2010 8:17 AM

To: Waller, Scott

Subject: RE: North Central permit

Hopefully 1 will be able to get this to you Tuesday or Wednesday of next week.

Thanks for the call. This is something I'm not familiar with, so | can use all the help | can get.

Thanks,
Vickie

From: Waller, Scott [mailto:WALLER@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2010 3:11 PM

To: Vickie Taylor (ADC)

Subject: RE: North Central permit

Thanks. This is what we need.
Do you happen to have an EPA Form 2A

If you do not, I've included the previous application packet that includes the EPA Form 2A and a blank
EPA Form 2A.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,
~ Scott Waller

From: Vickie Taylor (ADC) [mailto:Vickie.Taylor@arkansas.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2010 3:05 PM

To: Waller, Scott

Subject: FW: North Central permit

This should be what you need. Once again, sorry for the confusion.
Thanks,

Vickie L. Taylor

Arkansas Department of Correction

Construction/Maintenance Division

Administrative Specialist 1|

870-267-6622

5/10/2010



